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Tuesday 7th January 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

The Tiger Who Came To Tea – Tea Party – Friday 17th January  

 

Upon returning to school, we will be using ‘The Tiger Who Came To Tea’ as a key text. Within 

the text, Sophie and her mother have a tea party with a tiger who is visiting. As a focus and 

purpose for writing, we would like to invite parents to attend a tea party in Pangolins. This will 

be held on Friday 17th January at 2.45 – 3.15.   

 

During the tea party, all children will have the opportunity to share their learning with their 

parents. As well as this, this will provide an opportunity for parents to socialise and get know 

one another.  

 

As part of our writing outcomes, all children will create an invitation to bring home to their 

parents.  

 

If you are able to attend, please accept through Arbor as this will allow us to prepare.   

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Miss Horner  

SEN Hub Lead  


